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Term 1 Week 3 - 13 February 2014 

 

Manning Gardens Public School 

 
TOGETHER WE GROW - STRONGER SMARTER 

   Address: Mudford Street, Taree   Phone: 6552-6333   Website: http://www.manninggdn-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/ 

Principal’s Message 

At the moment too many students in Years 3-6 
think that it is okay to swear at younger stu-
dents, their friends and school staff. As a school 
community we cannot accept this. Students who 
swear at school will receive detentions and other 

appropriate consequences. We ask parents to talk to your children 
and share this message - swearing at school is not okay! 

HEAD LICE is once again a problem at school. Please check your 
child’s hair and take appropriate action if you see lice or eggs. Girls 
with long hair should always have their hair tied up, as a prevention 
measure.  

Parents are always welcome at our school - feel free to drop in to 
your child’s class and join in the wonderful learning activities! 
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ACTIVE AFTER 
SCHOOL 

Starts next Monday: 
Gymnastics in 

Support Unit (in 
school time) 

 
 
 

Basketball for 
Years 1-6 in the 

mainstream 
 
 

 

The staff carpark is not to 
be used for drop-offs and 
pick-ups by parents of 

mainstream students! You 
are putting the safety of 

your children at risk! 

GRAPEVINE 
DATES FOR THE DIARY! 

FOOD ALLERGY ADVICE: We have a student with a NUT 
ALLERGY. We ask all families not to bring any nuts or nut 
products onto the school site or to school  activities. This is 

a risk minimisation strategy for this student!  

WARNING! 
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Help us teach our kids to 
be strong and smart! 

WE           MGPS! 

WE HAVE A  

FACEBOOK PAGE! 

LIKE US TODAY! 

CONGRATULATIONS! 
Our Sporting captains have been elected for 2014.They are: 

DINGOES (RED): Brock and Hope. 

EAGLES (GREEN): Sarah McDonald and Tyra. 

SHARKS (BLUE): Shakaya and William. 

Which house won the swimming carnival? Find out soon! 

P&C NEWS: Thank you to all who attended the first meeting for 2014. we are going to have a great year! 
The Manning Gardens P&C Association Incorporated Annual General Meeting will be held WEDNESDAY 19 
March. All Welcome! 

SCHOOL BANKING NEWS: Information packs were sent home last week. If you didn’t receive one, please 
contact the office. We welcome back all existing bankers and remind you to bring your bank book each 
WEDNESDAY. If anyone needs a replacement book, please see Judy Clarke. If you would like your child to 
participate in the banking program, please take personal identification along with your child’s birth certifi-
cate to the Taree branch of the Commonwealth Bank. Accounts are opened on the spot and bank books 
issued immediately so your child can start banking straight away. 

CANTEEN: Thank you to all our new canteen volunteers, great to see so many happy faces! 

UNIFORMS: Don’t forget you can purchase emblem polo shirts, shorts, skorts and jumpers from the can-
teen. Girls dresses also available to order. 

 


